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WIT.Committee

From: thorne abbott <thorneabbott@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2020 9:43 AM
To: WIT.Committee
Subject: WIT-38

Aloha Council members: 
 
I fully support Community Facility Districts, especially those for beach restoration.   
The CFD is an efficient mechanism that helps generate the necessary funds and spread the costs of such project 
between landowners while creating public benefits. 
Please vote in favor of the Napili Bay CFD, and any other CFDs for beach nourishment and/or restoration. 
Also, please consider providing financial support to the Napili Bay Beach Restoration Foundation. 
   
Mahalo! 
Thorne Abbott 
Coastal Planners, LLC 
(808) 344-1595 
For additional information visit http://www.CoastalZone.com  
 
  


